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Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 10 Girls HPV 2nd Dose 

We will be attending Hanham Woods Academy in order to do the 2nd dose of the HPV 
(Human Papillomavirus) vaccine for those girls who have not yet received a second dose. 
The first dose of this was given in Year 8 in the Academy and the session for the second 
dose was cancelled due to last year’s COVID-19 lockdown. 

Please be assured that under lockdown measures you are allowed to leave home for 
medical reasons and Public Health England are recommending that the school vaccination 
programme continues at the current time. We will be working with Hanham Woods Academy 
to ensure that we adhere to the latest government guidelines with regard to COVID-19 whilst 
delivering the Childhood Vaccination Programme. 

These vaccinations will be taking place on Tuesday 23rd February 2021, in the Fitness 
Studio at the Academy, commencing at 9.30am.   In order to adhere to social distancing and 
maintain COVID secure practices, we are asking parents/carers to book a convenient time 
slot using our Parents Evening Booking system. We hope that this will also provide 
reassurance that visits are limited to small numbers on site at any one time. Please click this 
link to book: https://hanhamwoods.schoolcloud.co.uk/. Bookings are now open and close on 
Monday 22nd February 2021 at 6pm.  You will need to select a time slot with one of the 
named members of staff; however, this is not the person administering your child’s vaccine – 
this will be undertaken by one of the medically trained school nurses. Once the time has 
been selected, there is no further action required other than to turn up at the scheduled time. 

Access to the Fitness Studio will be via the main gate then through the gate immediately to 
your left – this will be signposted. 

If you have any queries in relation to the above, or require any further clarification, please 
contact the Academy Reception on 0117 440 8900. 

Yours sincerely 
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